
Dear Chair Holvey and House Committee on Rules: 
 
We are concerned about bill HB4167 me and my husband can't afford anymore bills 
then we already have, higher utility and gas prices, and much more, as my husband is a 
self employed truck driver, this will harm his business, HB steals from the pockets of 
hard working Oregonians and will heavily burden our economy.  this issue need to be 
addressed at the federal level, as a whole country, and no place n the state level. 
 
On behalf of my husband and myself, thank you for your time and your commitment to 
our government. 
 
Vasili & Elena Burigin 
Canby, Oregon 
 


